May 2013

Summer's Almost Here!

Number 9

PTA NEWS

- * School **Cookbooks** are still available in the office. The cost is \$5.00 each.
- * Keep saving those **Box Tops** and **Soup Labels** through the summer and students can bring them in when school starts in August.
- *All receipts need to be turned in to Holly Spencer by May 15th. (Room mothers expenses, classroom party, SEP dinners, etc.)
- *The theme for PTA's 2013–14 Reflections Program is *Believe, Dream, Inspire*. Start thinking about your ideas and working on your projects throughout the summer. We look forward to seeing your entries next year!

MAY FESTIVAL

We are excited to once again hold our annual **May Festival.** We hope that the community will come and celebrate with us. The program will be held on **May 20 at 10:00**. Each class will be participating in a dance, with the 5th grade weaving the Maypole. *Please bring blankets or chairs to sit on. The program will be held outside on the grass.*

SCHOOL LUNCH

Students will not be able to charge lunch in the month of May. Please bring your accounts up to date. You may check with Debbie Hudson at the school if you have questions. (667-3476) 8:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.

SUMMER REVIEW PACKET

Parents, please be aware that there will be a Summer Review Packet sent home one week before school is out. This will give the students some math, reading, and writing activities to do throughout the summer.

*Please note that we will only send the review packet home **ONE** time with your student. If a student loses the packet, they **WILL** need to pay a \$5.00 fee to get a new one. This will help to cover the cost and time for printing a new one.

THERE WILL BE NO EXCEPTIONS TO THIS POLICY.

- *There will be a special activity next year for those students who return the packet on time.
- *The returned packet MUST be signed by the parent. Work should be done by the child. Parents are encouraged to assist their children, but please do not do the work for them.
- *Packets are due Friday, August 23, 2013 in order to participate in the Special Activity.

SUMMER SPEECH SERVICE

Registration is due May 11th to Nebo School District. The program will be at Spring Lake Elementary. Services will be June 5-July 11. The cost is \$85.00. For more information contact leslie.bailey@nebo.edu.

2013-2014 TEACHER ASSIGNMENTS

Kindergarten

2nd Grade

3rd Grade

6th Grade

Patsy Barlow- OEK by invitation only Julie Parkin **Rex Bailey**

Lori Staheli Audy Lott/Margaret Allinson *Nate Holt/New Half-Day Teacher

4th Grade 1st Grade **Special Education** Jeaneen Penrod

Kiley Adams Carrie Norton Janille Osborn Jason Dickie

Joanie Burningham

5th Grade **Psychologist**

Morgan Bulkley Leslie Baguley **Travis Proctor**

June Lopez Monica Valerio

> Speech Counselor *Title I Coordinator

Nate Holt (half day) Marie Mitchell Ron Jensen

STUDENT PLACEMENT FOR NEXT YEAR

Students will receive notification of their placement for next year at Fall Registration, August 1st. This will tell them which teacher they have been assigned to as well as the classroom they will be in for the 2013-2014 school year. The window in which to make us aware of your child special needs ends May 10.

CITIZENS OF THE MONTH FOR APRIL

(Theme is being cooperative)

Jacob Davis Makayla Sabey Roxana Vazquez Seiji Valerio Kiera Nelson **Brooke Lyman Leland Fowers** Miles Williams Deborah Laker Kaydon Radmall Marissa Dozier Sawyer Penrod Heidy Varela Kendell Fwell **Brett Renzello** Joslyn Seamons Samantha Garner

CITIZENS OF THE MONTH FOR MAY

(Theme is being honest)

Bridger Stockton Jaxon Lundell Emma Lundell Josie Riley Audriana Scarpino **Hyatt Bagley** Steven Ward Addisyn Walters Cooper Savage Conner Bateman Kate Blatter Aleta Lundell Chandler Johnson Levi Williams Eduardo Vazquez

Caleb Spence Hayden Davis

FALL REGISTRATION

Fall registration will be held on August 1st. This will be for the 2013-2014 school year. All students Kindergarten through Sixth Grades will need to be registered on this day. Before students will be assigned to a class, all immunizations need to be up to date as well as a copy of the student's birth certificate on file. If you are new to our school we also need some form of proof of residency. If you have any questions, please call 801-667-3361.

EDUCATION FAIR

We just completed the annual Education Fair for 2013. The students did an outstanding job. We want to commend them on their efforts. This program is an outstanding way to give the students an opportunity to gain skills in presenting themselves, as well as their projects. The knowledge and experience they gain will be a lifelong benefit.

Winners in the Literature Category:

1st Grade: MaKayla Sabey, Aliceson Thomas, Emberlee Thomas
2nd Grade: Hayden Davis, Bryan Staheli, Jacob Davis, Paul Caballero

3rd Grade: Grady Bowers, Jebb Jensen, Brylee Oldroyd, Hope Williams, Melody Kenison, Ashley Green,

Audrey Peterson, Ella Burningham, Audriana Scarpino, Emily Sexton

4th Grade: Jonathan Perry, Deborah Laker, Daycee Drury, Emilee Voran, Deegan Palmer, Tate Strasburg,

Mario Salas, Brett Renzello

5th Grade: Lauren Voran, Kiera Nelson, Sage Jackson, Remington Seamons

6th Grade: Mikaila Nelson, Levi Williams, Evyn Staheli, Hank Bowers, Raysha Riley, Jamen Zohner

Winners in the Social Studies Category:

1st Grade: Skylar Black, Wraylee Wilde, Spencer Burrell, Jettlyn Johnson

2nd Grade: Hayden Davis, Miles Williams, Colby Cook, Jacob Davis

3rd Grade: Ella Burningham, Grady Bowers, Colton Dymock, Reagan Black

4th Grade: Bret Renzello, Braxton Staheli, Emilee Voran, Daycee Drury, Tate Strasburg, Alyssa Zohner, Alex Bravo

5th Grade: Lauren Voran, Aubree Carter, Remington Seamons

6th Grade: Evyn Staheli, Mikaila Nelson, Hank Bowers, Kaydon Dymock

Winners in the Science Category:

1st Grade: Colton Baum, Joseph Caballero

2nd Grade: Hayden Davis, Jacob Davis, Cambry Seamons, Bryn Staheli

3rd Grade: Grady Bowers, Melody Kenison, Logan Burrel, I Ella Burningham, Emily Sexton, Brody Drury,

Hannah Hazelet, Claira Chapparo

4th Grade: Emilee Voran, Alyssa Zohner, David Spencer, Jonathan Perry, Raegan Anderson, Aspyn Bagley

5th Grade: Aubree Carter, Lauren Voran, Raquel Black, Baylee Davis

6th Grade: Hank Bowers, Evyn Staheli, Jacob Steele, Chelise Tromble, Kaydon Dymock

Winners in the Math Category:

1st Grade: Skylar Black

2nd Grade: Hayden Davis, Cambry Seamons, Jacob Davis

3rd Grade: Grady Bowers, Reagan Black, Ella Burningham, Colton Dymock, Hope Williams

4th Grade: Emilee Voran, Raegan Anderson, Alyssa Zohner, Joslyn Seamons

5th Grade: Lauren Voran, Raquel Black

6th Grade: Hank Bowers, Evyn Staheli, Kaydon Dymock

High Point Winners in each grade:

1st Grade: Skyler Black 2nd Grade: Hayden Davis

3rd Grade: Grady Bowers 4th Grade: Emilee Voran 5th Grade: Laruen Voran

6th Grade: Hank Bowers, Evyn Staheli



High Point Winners over the 6 years:

Hank Bowers-Grand Champion Evyn Staheli – Reserve Champion

DATES TO REMEMBER

May 10: 4th Grade Field Trip

May 13: 3rd and 5th Grade Field Trip

May 14: 5th Grade Parade of States

May 16: PTA Meeting 2:00

May 17: Kindergarten Graduation/Last Day of

Kindergarten

May 20-23: Kindergarten Assessments

May 20: May Festival 10 am

May 21: Awards Assembly

9:30 (1-2)

10:15 (3-4)

11:00 (5-6)

May 22: Talent Show 9:15 am

May 22: Payson High School

Graduation 6 pm

May 23: It Pays to Read

Assembly/Field Day

May 24: Last Day of School (12:00

Noon Early Out)



PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

It has been a great year! I have learned so many things. I love the wonderful faculty and staff at Goshen Elementary. The students were the BEST in Nebo School District! Your willingness to volunteer and go the extra mile for our school truly makes Goshen the best school to attend.

We are saying good to familiar faces as our school year comes to an end. Pam Lynn, Title I Coordinator, will be joining the faculty at Salem Elementary. She will be teaching first grade. Jim St. John, our Psychologist, is retiring and Shelly Bateman, Reading Recovery, is taking a leave of absence. They will be greatly missed.

Summer Office Hours will be posted on the main doors. I will have District Meetings to attend this summer. Please call first if you would like to meet with me.

Have a great summer!

Mrs. DeGraffenried